
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Quality Management System Policy 

 

The Municipality of North Perth owns, maintains and operates the Listowel, 
Atwood, Molesworth and Gowanstown Well Supply and Distribution 
Systems 

The Municipality of North Perth is committed to the following: 

 Ensuring a consistent supply of safe, high quality drinking water 

 Maintaining and continuously improving its quality management 
system 

 Meeting all applicable regulations and legislation 

The Municipality of North Perth will strive to achieve these goals through 
the dedication, support and participation of all of the council members, 
managers and employees who are directly involved in the supply of 
drinking water. 

The Quality Management System Policy is posted on the Municipality of 
North Perth Web site northperth.ca, and at the Municipal Offices located at 
330 Wallace Avenue North in Listowel.  All waterworks personnel have 
reviewed the policy. 

 

 

http://northperth.ca/municipal/water_rept.php

